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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 10 DECEMBER 2013 

 
QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR STEVE WEMYSS  
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR CULTURE, LEISURE AND SPORT 

COUNCILLOR LEE HUNT 
 

On how many occasions has there been floods within the central library since Christmas 
last year? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 2 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR DAVID HORNE  
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR CULTURE, LEISURE AND SPORT 

COUNCILLOR LEE HUNT 
 
What legacy will there be left in Portsmouth post the Olympics and Paralympics following 
reorganisation and redundancies of the Sports Development Team? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 3 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR KEN FERRETT  
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 

COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON  
 

Can the council leader tell us how many informal cabinet meetings have been held in the 
last 12 months and the items that have been discussed at these meetings? 
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QUESTION NO 4 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR DONNA JONES 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORTATION  

COUNCILLOR JASON FAZACKARLEY 
 

Will the southern extension of the MB zone residents’ parking area be up and running by 
mid-February? 
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 5 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR DAVID HORNE 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR ENVIRONMENT AND COMMUNITY 

SAFETY  
COUNCILLOR ELEANOR SCOTT 

 
Following the closure of Public Toilets in Portsmouth what alternative provision is being 
made for the disabled and are residents that have paid £3 for a special accessible key 
going to be refunded? 
 
 
 
 


